
To whom it may concern,

I, Shalini Gupta, in my capacity as National Secretary General of Pinkishe
Foundation, an ‘all-women Non-profit organization headquartered in Delhi-NCR,
India, knew Diva Punjabi from MET Rishikul Vidyalaya, during her internship with
us on the project 'PinkTalk - Anchoring and Moderation'. 

Ms Diva is very good at logic with an incredible skill of applying theoretical
knowledge to real-life problem-solving. She has a sharp, inquisitive mind and is
not shy of thinking out-of-the-box; abilities that greatly facilitate social work. 

Her passion, perseverance, and intellectual curiosity make her comfortable going
deep into the intricacies of a given subject. We are impressed by her sincere
affinity towards the welfare of women in particular and her commitment to
creating great value in society in general. 

At a personal level, Ms Diva is well-disciplined, helpful, and industrious with a
pleasant personality. I wish her every success in all her future endeavours. 
 

 Sincerely,
 
 
 

 Shalini Gupta
   National General Secretary

Pinkishe Foundation
Email: shalini@pinkishe.org

Phone: +91 9871025002

Dated:  July 2nd 2021
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